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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 
BY DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th MAY 2011 
 

Question 
 
Following an e-mail from the Chief Executive Officer of Planning and Environment on 29th 
March 2011 stating that Jersey Property Holdings were leading on this project and hoped to 
present a response to P.97/2010 (Recycling of waste materials: identification of suitable sites) 
within a week or thereabout, will the Minister advise when the report will be presented so the 
residents of sites adjacent to skip sorting operations can be given some peace of mind? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Jersey Property Holdings prepared a draft report which was circulated on 15th April 2011 for 
comment by the Environment and Transport and Technical Services Departments. It is hoped that 
the report will be finalised and presented to the respective Ministers for their consideration by the 
end of the month following which the report will be released publicly. 
 
 


